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Memo No. 35.RHD.0000.PPPCell.384 Date: 19 February 2018 

Notice for Request for Qualification (RFQ 

Improvement of the Hatirjheel-Rampura-Bonoshree Ideal School and College- 
Sheikherjaiga-Amulia-Demra Highway into 4-lanes (including link to Chittagong road 

intersection and access to Tarabo) through Public Private Partnership 

Roads and Highways Department (RHD), under Road Transport and Highways Division of the 

Ministry of Road Transport and Bridges, Government of the People's Republic of Bangladesh, 

intends to undertake a project for the Improvement of the Hatirjheel-Rampura-Bonoshree Ideal 

School and College-Sheikherjaiga-Amulia-Demra Highway into 4-lanes (including link to 

Chittagong road intersection and access to Tarabo) through Public Private Partnership(the 

Project) and hereby invites Registered Entities to submit Applications in response to this RFQ 

so that it may evaluate and shortlist those Applicants who shall be invited to respond to the 

RFP. As part of the RFP Stage, the Contracting Authority will evaluate the Proposals submitted 

by the Shortlisted Bidders and appoint a Preferred Bidder to undertake the Project. 

The RFQ and other relevant documents are available at http://www.pppo.gov.bd. The 

interested applicants, for participating in the qualification process, have to purchase the RFO.. 

Document during 9:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Bangladesh Standard Time with a non-refundable 

Bangladesh Taka Twenty Four Thousand (BDT 24,000) or US Dollar Three Hundred (USD 300) to 

be paid through Pay Order/Bank Draft in favor of Deputy Project Director (EE), Support to 

Joydevpur-Debogram-Bhulta-Madanpur Road (Dhaka Bypass) PPP Project and email the 

scanned copy of money receipt to rad-rhd@pppo.gov.bd  to be processed through an on-line 

registration system (Registered Entities) to access all available project related documents. A 

pre-bid meeting will be held on 08 March 2018 details of which will be duly notified to the 

Registered Entities through the on-line process. The details of the bid submission process and 

requirements have been set out in the RFO. Document. 

The Authority reserves the right to accept, reject and/or re-invite the RFQ or to annul the 
bidding process at any time, without any liability and assigning any reason thereof. 

Khandaker"p{'am Mostafa 
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	Page 1

